

December 4, 2014

Executive Board Members & Board Members at Large American Human Rights Council 13530 Michigan Avenue, Suite 332 Dearborn, Michigan 48126

Dear AHRC Board Members:

It is with great pleasure that I extend greetings to you and your organization at the American Human Rights Council ("AHRC") Meet & Greet Reception.

The AHRC has exhibited exemplary efforts to promote fairness and equality for all members of our society. I am proud of your continual initiative to foster a relationship of understanding between people of all ethnic, racial, and religious backgrounds.

B-11

May your efforts continue to enhance a greater awareness of cultural diversity.

Sincerely,

John Conyers, Jr.

Member of Congress